
From: Crapps, Morgan <mcrapps@sccommerce.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Clark, Alexaclark@sccommerce.com 

Skipper, Allisonaskipper@sccommerce.com 
Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/19/2014 7:37:28 PM 
Subject: Re: 2013 Secretary Hitt - Welcome packet letter
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image006.png

Great, we will get working on this. Thanks!

Morgan Crapps
SC Dept. of Commerce
(803) 447-5388
Mcrapps@sccommerce.com

This email was sent from a mobile device.

On Mar 19, 2014, at 7:34 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Attached is 2013 welcome letter for updates. 
Thanks, KV

From: Clark, Alex [mailto:aclark@sccommerce.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 9:34 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine; Love, Amy; Noel, Jennifer 
Cc: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)
Subject: RE: Secretary Hitt - Welcome packet letter

Good morning Katherine,

Attached is the approved letter from Secretary Hitt on Commerce letterhead.

There were two changes:
1. In 2nd paragraph, changed “over” to “more than”
2. Removed title in signature block — don't include for correspondences on DOC letterhead because it's 

at the top

Once approved, please advise how many to print and have signed.

Thanks,
Alex

Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications 
SC Department of Commerce 
1201 Main St, Ste. 1600 
Columbia, SC 29201
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Direct: 803.737.0685
aclark@sccommerce.com
www.SCcommerce.com
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From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2013 4:22 PM 
To: Love, Amy; Clark, Alex; Noel, Jennifer 
Cc: Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)
Subject: Secretary Hitt - Welcome packet letter

Attached is a draft of Secretary Hitt's welcome letter.
- Proof
- Commerce letterhead 
- Sign

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

<Heritage Welcome Hitt on Letterhead.doc>
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